
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 4:58 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Eileen: Tree planning comments from Dartmouth Park 10/1/24 
 
Dear Planners and Tree Officers,  
 
Weekly List 801   11/12 -  17/12/2023 
No tree applications 
 
Weekly List 802.   (also List 769) 18/12 - 24/12/2023 
2023/5268/T 
26 Winscombe Street 
No objection to the works on T1 (Plum), T2 (Bay), T3 (Willow) or T4 
(Apple) in the rear garden.  All are either routine maintenance or reducing back 
to previous cuts. 
 
Weekly List 803 (also  List 770). 25/12 -  31/12/2023 
No Tree applications  
 
May I wish you all a Happy and Healthy New Year 2024 and thank you so much 
for taking care of our trees.  It is so appreciated. 
Eileen Willmott 
 
 


